From: Marjaneh Zarrehparvar [mailto:mzarrehparvar@paint.org]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 11:18 PM

To: Johnson, Margaret (ENV) <margaret.johnson@sfgov.org>

Cc: Jackson, Jen (ENV) <cynthia.jackson@sfgov.org>

Subject: PaintCare Reimbursements to SFE/CCSF

Dear Maggie,

This email is to confirm our recent discussion about disbursements made by PaintCare Inc. to the San
Francisco Department of the Environment, under the California Architectural Paint Recovery Program
Collection Facility and Waste Paint Management Services Agreement, signed June 2014.

PaintCare agrees that all disbursements received under the contract may be utilized by the Department
for any purpose and at any time. Our understanding is that SFE intends to use the funds to support
pharmaceutical waste collection during the period of October 2015 through June 2016.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or need further clarification.

Sincerely,

Marjaneh

Marjaneh Zarrehparvar | PaintCare | Executive Director
202-719-3683 | mzarrehparvar@paint.org | www.paintcare.org
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